LYNDHURST FEBRUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER









It's been another busy month of learning and fun here at Lyndhurst:

- Pink Shirt Day on Feb. 23. was an exciting day. We had a visit from the Burnaby RCMP who spoke to our Kindergarten to Grade 2 students about safety, anti-bullying and gave a demonstration of the lights and sounds of the police vehicle. The Kindness bulletin boards of Ms. Kada-Wong's grade 3/4 and Mr. Singh's Grade 6/7 classes were used as part of the City of Lougheed Pink Shirt Day Twitter and Instagram Posts. You can see it at https://twitter.com/TCOLougheed. Finally, students wore pink shirts and created images and writing about ways to be kind to others.
- Black History Month was a chance to learn about Black History through books, art, and sharing stories of Black history-makers.
- We continued our focus on the First People's Principle of Learning that *Learning Involves*Patience and Time.
- Basketball Intramurals and Dodgeball Intramurals for Grade 6 & 7 continued. Thanks to Mr. Singh for providing this opportunity.
- Saleema Noon Body Science sessions for students happened on February 24th. These sessions were generously funded by our Lyndhurst PAC.

Upcoming:

- PAC meeting on Zoom Thursday, March 3 at 6:30 pm
- Report Cards come home Thursday, March 10
- Spring Break/School Closure March 14-25 No school for students or staff
- School reopens Monday, March 28

New Playground Update – the district has removed our old playground and is preparing the ground for the installation of our new playground equipment.

We are continuing to work on our school goal of improving student numeracy/math.

See the March Calendar and remember that any changes that occur after the calendar goes home will show up on our school website under 'Upcoming Events' https://lyndhurst.burnabyschools.ca/

Lyndhurst is also on Twitter (@LyndhurstSD41). Our tweets give families another way to see what is happening at school. You do not need a Twitter account to see our Tweets because they will also appear on our school webpage https://lyndhurst.burnabyschools.ca/







Turn over for March Calendar.